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 I support SB769. Leaving the decision to individual counties where problems with 

cougars could be more or less would make the most sense. The amount of Cougars is 

growing fast and they are adapting to be living in the same territory which, is abnormal to how 

large cats tend to behave. 

 

Sincerely, 

Celeste Valencia 

 


